
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members 
of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide 
proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 
  
My name is Dr. Kevin Bilant and I am a physician, investor, and real estate 
professional.  The reason I support House Bill 248 is because it not only 
reinforces existing exemptions but strengthens them.  Furthermore, it (HB 
248) protects from discriminatory acts that will inevitably make our society 
worse, not better.   
  
Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for 
and urgency of House Bill 248. 
  
Sincerely, 
Dr. Kevin P Bilant 
Mayfield Heights, OHIO 
 


